
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

North Liberty Road NE (1st Avenue) has re-opened to through traffic between Rustic Ridge 

Road NE and Dubuque Street NE.  There is a new roundabout at the North Liberty Road NE 

(1st Avenue) and Forevergreen Road intersection.  The westerly leg of the roundabout 

currently serves as a driveway for two properties.  The easterly leg will remain closed due to 

ongoing Forevergreen Road construction within the Forevergreen Heights subdivision.  

 

Questions can be directed to City Engineer Scott Larson at slarson@coralville.org or call 

319.248.1720.  Sign up for Construction and Traffic Updates at www.coralville.org/notifyme. 
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Date:   September 23, 2022 

From:  Coralville Engineering Department 

Re:    Re-opening of North Liberty Road NE (1st Ave) 
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